## Filey And District



## u3a Newsletter September 2022

## contact editor.howard@gmail.com

Welcome to our latest newsletter in which I endeavour to impart to you the latest news with regards to our u3a as presented to myself.

## Group news:-

The 5's and 3's domino group requires some more members. If you wish to join, or even learn to play, contact Sue Cammish 01723 514036 or suecammish57@gmail.com

The scrabble group 1 has space for one member, if you are interested contact Dave Newbury 01723 515470 or <a href="mailto:danefiley@aol.com">danefiley@aol.com</a>.

Play reading group 1, which has been run by Anne Kirkman since Filey u3a was formed has come to a natural conclusion. We can remember their performances at Christmas meetings notably "Politically correct Snow White" and Snow White revisited" many thanks to Anne and the team for their contributions.

Play Reading Group 2 with Beth now meet again at Filey Fields.

The water sports team, led by Chris had a successful day canoeing down the Esk and also saw the tour of Britain cycle race passing over the bridge above them.



Congratulations must go to our member Stephen Husband. Who has trained and joined the national coastwatch team, who assist the coastguard and lifeboat teams by keeping a lookout along our coastline. Stephen keeps watch from the cabin located on Princess Parade.

Finally the digital photography group have their 2023 calendar available, and hard copies of this years booklet are still available to collect at the monthly meetings.